
 

      

Dear MRT families: 

We are excited to announce that our school will be taking part in the 2021 Terry 

Fox School Run on Friday, October 1st.  Students will walk/run around the 

perimeter of the school starting at 1:30. To maintain safety for our students, staff 

will be participating and supervising. This year, we are not inviting parents and 

family members to join our run. Please help out by sending a cash donation to 

school next week or donate online: 

 
  www.terryfox.ca/McLeodRoadTraditionalSchool  

 
Students who contribute $5 or more will be in the draw to win this year's Terry 
Fox T-shirt.  
 
Please help out with cancer research while building school spirit for our students. 

Let’s all use Terry’s message of hope and strength to inspire us during these 

challenging times. Thank you in advance for your support! 
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